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Child Room and Board Eligibility 

 

TO: Multnomah Other DUII Diversion Providers 

FROM: Multnomah Other 

DATE: December 15, 2019 

SUBJECT: Child Room and Board Eligibility—County Residency  

Multnomah Other contracts with specific providers for Supported Capacity for Dependent Children of 
Adults in SUD Residential Treatment (AKA Child Room & Board).  

After receiving some conflicting information, Multnomah Other was able to determine that a member or 
their dependent(s) do not need to be residents of Multnomah County to qualify for Child Room and 
Board funding. Members who reside in other counties, are receiving SUD Residential Treatment in a 
facility located in Multnomah County, and have full–time custody of dependent child(ren) or need to 
reunify with dependent(s) are covered for Child Room and Board through Multnomah Other.  

All other eligibility (e.g. income level) still apply – providers should review the Eligibility and Enrollment 
policy posted on the AD Provider website for all criteria. 

All other support services and all treatment services still require Multnomah County residency for 
eligibility. Qualification for Child Room and Board does not indicate that the member is eligible for any 
other services. Providers should ensure that they are not encountering or submitting claims for any 
treatment or any other support services, other than Child Room and Board. 

In addition to documenting their county of residence, providers should document why the member is 
receiving treatment in Multnomah County, e.g. need a culturally-specific program, need a reasonable 
accommodation, etc. 

Questions? Technical Assistance?  

Contact us at billing.multother@multco.us   
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